
 

Corporation of the 
Municipality of Temagami 

Memo No. 
 

2020-M-189 

Subject: Temagami First Nation – FedNor – EDO – Letter of Support 

Agenda Date: December 10, 2020 

Attachments:  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT: Council direct Staff to prepare and send a letter in support of Temagami First 
Nation’s Funding application to FedNor for an Economic Development Officer. 

 
 
INFORMATION 
 
The Municipality of Temagami has been approached by a Staff member of Temagami First Nation 
requesting a letter of support for their application to FedNor for an Economic Development Officer to 
assist with developing and implementing and economic development strategy. 
 
While the Municipality of Temagami and Temagami First Nation have been working closely on matters 
that affect our area and are of mutual interest, we are always willing to support Temagami First Nation 
with endeavors that are mutually beneficial and that will strengthen our relationship.  
 
It is also important to note that this will have no effect on future applications that the Municipality of 
Temagami plans to apply for through FedNor for Economic Development Initiatives. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted By: 
 
Sabrina Pandolfo 
Deputy Treasurer 


